
1

From: Sally Banton 
Sent: 04 March 2024 20:36
To: Licensing
Subject: Variation of Premises Licence - Reference 057749, at Sandy Cove Hotel, Berrynarbor, 

Ilfracombe EX34 9SR

To whom it may concern. 
 
RE: Support for the Variation of Premises Licence - Reference 057749, at Sandy Cove Hotel, Berrynarbor, 
Ilfracombe EX34 9SR,

I'm writing to you in support of the licence variation as referenced above. I have visited the hotel on 
various occasions, and we got married there in October 2023. On our visits, the staff are always 
professional and polite. The wedding was well run and managed, and throughout the Wedding planning 
and the event itself, the hotel were clear on the guidelines for music levels and finishing times. They 
explained that this is to be considerate of their neighbours and the wider locality. We knew this when 
we booked the venue and we also shared this with our guests. At the evening event, the staff ensured 
that this was adhered to at all times, making sure the music finished at the agreed times, noise levels 
weren't exceeded and that guests were politely reminded about being mindful of noise outside when 
returning to the hotel. This is a family run business and they are clearly very conscientious about their 
impact on their neighbours. I don't believe that any adjustment to the license would impact this.  
Yours faithfully, 
Sally Crawford 
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